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February 28, 2012  
 
Scott Orbach 
EZGSA 
4801 Hampden Lane 
Bethesda, MD 20814-2947 
(301) 913-5000  
 
 
Re: Fran Cowell Letter of Thanks 
 
 
Dear Scott: 
 
Recently our company was in dire need of EZGSA’s services to 
complete a GSA MOD to our Schedule 70 contract.  The MOD 
process was happening at a time of change for GSA with the new 
RAM EMod system which we were not ramped up to do on our own. I 
made a call to EZGSA and within 2 days Fran was in contact with me 
and working with our GSA CO. 
 
We want to thank Fran and EZGSA for getting us thru the GSA 
process. We heard from Fran frequently for updates on our EMod 
and we celebrated together when GSA signed off and our Mod was 
accepted.  Fran is a pleasure to work with and we will call on her 
services again.  
 

Sincerely, 

Kate Dahl, President 
Global Environmental Consulting, Inc. 
Supporting Federal/State Programs Since 2000 

 


